
 

Here we are, March already! Although it seems a little early in the 
second semester and students are busily working on meeting the 
goals and needs of their current courses, March is the time when 
planning for the next school year truly begins. In order to enable 
your student to select courses for the 2020-21 school year, par-
ents, you must ensure you have completed the online registration/
verification process for your student. The deadline to complete 
this step is March 20th. If you have not yet done so, please go to 
Parkland School Division’s website, click on ‘Registration’ and fol-
low the directions outlined. 

Students will be attending a grade level course selection assem-
bly this month. At this assembly, grade coordinators and counse-
lors will provide a brief presentation that will help guide student 
expectations, planning and course selection procedures for 
the next school year. Student course selection will begin on 
April 14th, following Easter Long Weekend. 

Between now and mid-April, we strongly encourage your student 
to begin their individual  planning process by consulting with cur-
rent teachers and counselors and researching potential post-
secondary programs to find out about required courses and com-
petitive averages required for admission. Perhaps your student 
needs to start with an online interest or skills inventory which can 
help guide their exploration. To assist, we recommend your stu-
dent make use of their MyBlueprint account at 
www.myBlueprint.ca. This is an invaluable tool introduced to stu-
dents through their CALM course in grade 10. The program as-
sists with exploration of post-secondary programs, careers and 
with tracking of high school credits and diploma completion. Addi-
tionally, please make sure your student has signed up for a my-
Pass account, which is your direct, secure access to your Alberta 
Education information. This account is required for viewing diplo-
ma exam marks, tracking high school credits, ordering transcripts, 
etc. 

Although it is always an exciting time to begin thinking about new 
goals and planning to achieve them, your student should not for-
get that the first step towards meeting next year’s goals is to en-
sure their attention, diligence and overall hard work is applied in a 
way which fulfills current goals. 

Cam Robertson 
Assistant Principal & Gr. 11 Coordinator 
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DATES to REMEMBER 

March 4 - Grade 12 

Assembly 

March 5 -  Twin Day 

March 10 -  PLT 

March 13 & 14-  

SGCHS Theatre 

Production Freaky 

Friday 

March 17 -  TCT 

March 17 -  School 

Council Meeting @ 

7pm 

March 18 - NextGen 

Parent RAP Info 

Evening @ 7 in Hori-

zon Theatre 

March 23-30 - 
Springbreak
March 30  - PD Day
March 30 -  Grad Pic-

ture retakes in Cafeteria
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Prepping for Life After High School 





MUSIC NOTES 
SGCHS Band Program 

Can you believe it is already March? As our second semester progresses, the SGCHS 
Band Program ,vould like to keep you updated on some upcoming special events. Mark 
your calendars, because \Ve have some exciting ne\v endeavors to share ,vith you! 

The Panther Drumlinc made their first 
perfom1ance at a sporting event on Feb. 
I o•h. \Ve hope to see you at funire games! 

• Saturday, Apr. 4th
- Annual

Coffeehouse Fundraiser 

• Monday, Mar. 2nd
- Panther Band

Society (PBS) Meeting

The Panther Band Society ,vill be meeting at 
7:00 pm in Room 233 to continue planning 
upcoming fundraisers. All parents and 
guardians are encouraged to attend as the 
funds raised from these events benefit all 
members of the band program. Many hands 
make light ,vork! 

• VVednesday, Mar. 4th
- Concert

Join us in the SGCHS Cafeteria at 5:00 pm for 
a joint conce11 \vith several of our feeder 
schools from Parkland School Division. This 
conce11 \vill feanire the best middle school 
musicians fro1n across the division in 
collaboration ,vith their high school oeers. 

The Panther Band Society invites you to suppori 
our progratn by attending the annual 
Coffeehouse. This year our SGCHS bands 
are excited to share the stage ,vith the Joe 
Sautner Big Band and some other special 
guests. If you are interested in helping 
organize the event, join us at the next PBS 
meeting or e1nail the band society at 
s!!chs.bandsocietv@psd70.ab.ca 
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All proceeds fro1n this event go directly to,vards 
the band program. 

Last month 5 mlcnrcd SGCI-IS Band 
mcmbers were chosen lo pcrfonn on the 
\Vinspear Stage with the Uofi\ I lonour 
Band. Ura, o on an inspiring concert! 









These monthly 

athletic awards 

are sponsored 

by our local 

Boston Pizza 

located at 201 

Calahoo Road, 

Spruce Grove! 

It’s here!!! 
Check out our SGCHS Panther 

Apparel store! 

Show your Panther Pride and 

wear your gear proudly!  

https://urstore.ca/sgchs-panther-apparel 

https://urstore.ca/sgchs-panther-apparel



